
 

 

Sutton Energy Committee  

Meeting Minutes 

January 21, 2020 
 

Attendance: Martha Tack, Mary Waldron, and Darlene Ahrens 

The meeting was called to order at 6:20 PM 

 

The minutes for the November 19, 2019 were read and approved with typographical errors corrected. 

 

Energy Fair 

 

Martha reported her work on the fair so far.  We agreed to change the date from March 21 because that is 

also Maple Weekend and we felt it best not to compete with that event.  Martha is going to see if the All 

Purpose Room would be available for March 28. 

 

The current plan is to partner with someone who could do a pancake breakfast as a fundraiser.  

Hours 8:30 – 1.  

Maple syrup donations?  

 Have tables in the room with information from various groups about what is available.    

See if the school children could be involved in some way, perhaps show their science projects etc. 

We also discussed how to get the word out and have developed a work plan 

   

 

Window Dressers   

Mary, Gwen and Darlene attended Window Dressers workshops in Montpelier.  There is no work to be done at 

present except prepare for Town Meeting and get the word out to town people.  Also, we may want to recruit 

people who would be interested in working on this project.  Celeste Girrell has agreed to work on this project 

and she is contacting another person who she thinks may want to join in.   Things should start to happen in 

this program in the late spring. 

 

Town Report 

Darlene mailed out a copy of the report submitted for the Town Report 

 

Town Energy Plan 

We reviewed the Energy Plan which is designed to make us eligible for consideration in the siting of industrial 

energy generation.  One of the biggest areas for the Energy Committee is getting information to Sutton 

residents about what resources are available to help with weatherization. 

 

The next meeting will be February 18, 2020   

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:45 

Respectfully submitted 

Darlene Ahrens 


